
May Travel: 

Dear GO Your Way students and emergency contacts, 

We have been closely watching the expanding global disruption caused by the spread of COVID-19, and 
it is now clear that we must rescind our approval for this program as previously planned.  With this 
rapidly evolving situation and updated travel advisories, we have decided to postpone all of the Summer 
2020 GO programs with travel starting in May.  

If your program provider is able to accommodate travel/programming after May (June-August), we may 
be able to reconsider your approval status on April 15. We hope by then we will have a better idea of 
the impacts of COVID-19 for travel in June and July. Your preparations course will be modified to 
accommodate a shortened schedule if we are able to travel - your OFFP-course will not start next week. 
Please let us know if this is an option for your program provider. 

We are as disappointed about this situation as we are sure that many of you are - and we have made 
this difficult decision on the basis of what we feel is in the best interest of your personal health and 
wellbeing.   

If your travel is not able to be postponed by the provider, we will remove the OFFP-Preparations for GO 
course from your schedule.  

As completion of the GO program is part of your academic requirements here at Susquehanna, our 
primary goal is to keep you on track for graduation while maintaining your health and safety.   

We know you’ll have many questions and concerns and we continue to be here to help you as we all 
respond to this unfortunate situation.  

Best, 

Scott Manning, Dean of Global Programs 

Molly Roe, Director of Global Opportunities  

Shane Sanders, Short-term Programs Coordinator  

After May Travel: 

Dear GO Your Way students and emergency contacts, 

We have been closely watching the expanding global disruption caused by the spread of COVID-19, and 
it is now clear that we are unable to offer some of our programs as previously planned.  With this rapidly 
evolving situation and updated travel advisories, we have just sent notice to students affected by the 
decided to postpone Summer 2020 GO programs with travel starting in May.  

Your program was not planned to travel until June, and therefore we will make a decision for the 
approval for your program by April 15, 2020.  

We hope by then we will have a better idea of the impacts of COVID-19 for travel in June and July. Your 
preparations course will be modified to accommodate a shortened schedule if we are able to travel - 
your OFFP-course will not start next week.  

If we do need to postpone or cancel the program, we will reverse the charges for the program and be in 
contact with you about alternative options. As completion of the GO program is part of your academic 



requirements here at Susquehanna, our primary goal is to keep you on track for graduation while 
maintaining your health and safety.   

We know you’ll have many questions and concerns and we continue to be here to help you as we all 
respond to this unfortunate situation.  

Best, 

Scott Manning, Dean of Global Programs 

Molly Roe, Director of Global Opportunities  

Shane Sanders, Short-term Programs Coordinator  

 


